
Total Community Impact $12,074,307

9,084 received primary health 
and dental care, and accessed 
reduced cost prescriptions

5,157 accessed substance 
abuse and mental wellness 
counseling

688 received ongoing support, 
resources and medical 
rehabiliation

782 were involved in chronic 
disease prevention and 
reduction programs

1,114 participated in physical 
activity programs

12,916 received violence 
prevention and intervention 
supports

3,194 accessed nutritional 
programs

62,313  accessed basic 
and emergency needs and 
increased disposable income

315 participated in 
instructional, skills based 
or care-based programs 
to increase economic 
mobility, self-reliance, and 
independence

3,699 achieved academic and 
developmental milestones 
through school-based/
educational programs, 
homework help and access to 
technology

1,993 received career path 
introductions through 
educational opportunities and 
experiences

6,899 participated in 
programs developed to 
increase and enhance 
positive, healthy habits and 
social/emotional cognitive 
development

Support Raised: $2,578,443

2-1-1 Will County made  
9,334 referrals in Year 1

$325,862 Awarded  
through EFSP

SingleCare saved residents 
$862,437 on prescriptions 

120,444 diapers distributed 
through Diaper Depots

Home Sweet Home  
distributed 1,991 items  
valued at $328,956

In-Kind Support to  
Community: $352,999
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